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To all involved, 

 

I would like to express my support for the proposed developments in the Berkeley Ward. I 

have lived in Newtown for 10 years now, having previously lived in nearby Stone. I love my 

home and the surrounding areas, with all the history and beauty it brings.  

 

As a young man looking to start a family in the coming years, I hope to keep my roots in 

the village and believe that any developments would be of great benefit to my future 

family and the wider community.  

 

I think that the proposed development at Sharpness Docks sounds highly appealing and would 

bring a great deal of business to the area should the new marina plans go ahead.  

 

The only concern I have is that of infrastructure as I cannot see how the current roads 

and public transport system will cope with the increased traffic. Should the B4066 be 

extended and improved, I am sure this would negate this concern and give businesses at 

Sharpness docks an opportunity to grow and bring further new business into the area. 

 

I look forward to reading on the next stages of these developments soon 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 


